
Students and Families,

I am very excited to be your child’s 3rd grade teacher for the 2021-2022
school year! For those of you who do not know me this is my tenth year
teaching here at Brassfield!

I received my teaching degree in 1998 from Illinois State University.
After receiving my degree, I started my career teaching in Peoria, IL for
two years. In 2001, my husband and I moved from IL down here to NC. I
began teaching at Weatherstone Elementary out in Cary. I taught there
for 8 years. In 2012, I began teaching here at Brassfield! I love all the
students here, the families, the faculty, the staff and the entire
Brassfield community.

I currently live in Youngsville with my husband, 3 kids and 3 dogs! Lily is
our oldest , she is 16 and will be a Junior this year. Brayden is 12 and
Gavin is 11 and they will be in the 7th and 6th grades this year. In our
free time, we love to go on walks with our 3 dogs Daisy, Bella and
Bentley, cook out and go to Busch Gardens as a family.

I am excited to be your 3rd grade teacher! I am looking forward to an
awesome 2021-2022 school year! (See reverse side for supply list.)

Kelly Topoll


